
KURE BEACH 

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

JULY 11, 2011 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Ken Withrow, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary       

Candace Clark, Co-Chair    John Gordon          

Ron Eccleston      Mitch Klein          

Also presnt:  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

a.  Tree planting K Ave.  This project is on hold waiting for DOT to receive the necessary 

funding. 

b. Standard Signs.  This project had been completed. 

c. Town Entrance Sign, This project is almost complete. The invoice for the Palm Tree has 

been received, the other invoices are expected shortly. The additional plants are on hold 

at the nursery and will be picked up by the Committee. They will be stored at Candace’s 

until weather permits the planting. The committee will then plant them. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  New Members.  The committee still needs one (1) alternate member. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be n August 8
th
 at 

4:00PM at the Town Hall.  This meeting may be eliminated or the date may be changed, if this 

should be necessary all members and other interested persons will be advised via e-mail. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 

 

 


